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Annwyl Rieni / Warchodwyr 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We would like to encourage you to engage with: 

Powys County Council’s ‘Active Travel Plan’ 
 
Are you concerned about the safety of children as they make their way to and from school? For example: 
 

• Do you think there should be a safe crossing to the school at the top of Hospital Road? 
 

• Can any walking routes be improved? 
 

• Do you think traffic speed controls are sufficient to keep everyone safe? 
 

• How could it be easier and safer for children to cycle to school? 
 
 
If you think improvements could be made, now is the time to make your voice heard via Powys County Council’s 
Active Travel Plan Consultation. Details can be found by clicking on the link below: 
 
https://en.powys.gov.uk/article/4846/Integrated-Network-Map 

The closing date is 28th December 2020. 

Continued over 

Ysgol Gynradd Llanfair-ym-Muallt 

Builth Wells Primary School 

mailto:office@builth.powys.sch.uk
http://www.builth.powys.sch.uk/
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What is the school doing? 

Year 5 and 6 pupils in both streams are beginning a cross-curricular project on this very issue. Over the next 

few weeks they will be conducting surveys and carrying out research about travel routes for all pupils. They 

will collate the information using their digital skills so they can present their findings to the governing body. 

It’s not just about Years 5 and 6… 

 

 

Next week is Road Safety Week. Look out for the posters the children are designing to encourage drivers to 

slow down and keep to our 5mph speed limit around the school site. 

Diolch, 

G. Cornelius 


